We’re developing our BSL action plan for the next six years. 
 
We want it to be as effective as possible - we’d like to hear from you about what actions you think we should take.
 
We’re holding three sessions where you can find out more and share your views
 
1. Thursday 7 March at Deaf Action, 49 Albany St, Edinburgh EH1 3QY, between 11 am and 1 pm 
1. Thursday 7 March at Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh EH8 8BG between 6 pm and 7.30 pm
1. Thursday 14 March from 6 – 7.30 pm online – use the online link on our webpage to join this session on Microsoft Teams
 
We will start with a brief presentation of our plan so far, and then give you the chance to ask questions, make suggestions, and tell us your thoughts. We look forward to seeing you.

